
Dreamworks Cabinetry LLC 
2984 Parks Highway 
Fairbanks, Ak. 99708 
 
Re; Kitchen Remodel 
 
Chris; 

This is a letter to express our gratitude for the work you and your staff did in constructing and installing 

our new kitchen cabinets and counter tops.  You were very easy to work with, accommodating to the 
several changes we made in deciding what we wanted, and provided complete cost estimates for each 

variation. 

Once we placed the order you proceeded with the construction of the cabinets and installed them on 
our time schedule. Your advice on the design of the cabinets and suggestion for counter top options 

were appreciated.  

There were a couple minor adjustments requiring changes and you took care of them in a timely 

manner. 

We are very pleased and delighted with the cabinets, counter tops, and the smoothness of the process. 

We will enjoy our new kitchen for years to come.  

Thanks, 

Jim & Maryanne Allan 
443 Ramola St. 
Fairbanks, Ak. 99709 
  


